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“A Night to Remember”, this Saturday night March 2, at the Gateway 

Tabernacle Life Center, 7:00 PM.  Tickets are $20.00 and include a meal, 

entertainment, and door prizes.   Special guest speaker will be Mr. Godwin 

Turk and entertainment will by Kate Watson.  Come join us for the 

Kirbyville Chamber of Commerce People’s Choice Awards and support all 

the award winners. The Kirbyville Banner will also receive recognition for 

holding the status of the oldest (still in operation) business in Kirbyville.  

 

The Chamber welcomes Bobby Reynolds as the new Chamber Vice-

President. Mr. Wilbert Batiste stepped down from that position. We certainly 

appreciate the years of service he gave to the Chamber.  

The Kirbyville Heritage Society sponsors the Country Music Show, March 9, 

2019 at 7:30 pm in the Palace Theater. 

 

Mark your calendars for April 17-20 for the Kirbyville Magnolia Festival. If 

you need information concerning this event please call Vondol Bailey at 

423-3319. 

 

The Chamber will sponsor the Annual Elementary Spring Dance in April.  

We will give more details later. Also mark your calendars for June 22; the 

Chamber will be sponsoring a Car Show.  

 

There have been two new members added to the Chamber; Gary Satterwhite 

from the Farm Bureau and the Jasper County Medical Center.  Thank you 

for joining us as we promote Kirbyville. 

 

Business of the Month goes to The Kirbyville Banner.  Go by and 

congratulate them. 

 

Chamber Board Meeting is March 12, 2018. 

 
Contact Info: Penny Clark-423-5827 

Kellie Clark-622-1145 

Kcc5827@gmail.com 


